
Nowadays, cybercriminals are duping unsuspecting 

individuals through WhatsApp messages, purportedly 

demanding payment for fraudulent CIBIL charges related 

to existing loan accounts. 

Refrain from making immediate payments in 

response to urgent or threatening messages. 

Avoid sharing sensitive, personal or financial 

information over messaging platforms.  

Always verify & investigate the validity of the  

messages claiming to be from CIBIL or any financial 

institution. 

Contact your Bank or lending institution directly 

through Official channels to confirm the 

authenticity of such messages/charges.  
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